
STATION KETC 

CERTIFICATION OF COMPLIANCE WITH VIEWER NOTIFICATION REQUIREMENTS 

 

On June 1, 2018, noncommercial educational television station KETC, St. Louis, Missouri, licensed to St. 
Louis Regional Public Media, Inc. (“KETC”), commenced operations on its repack channel pursuant to its 
construction permit in FCC File No.  0000034609. 

 

 

KETC hereby certifies that it has complied with the viewer notification provision of Section 73.3700(c)(1) 

of the FCC’s rules. 

 


